
Dear Ms. Diehl, 
 
Please deliver a message to the committee chair, Representative Donna 
Sweeney and each of the committee members, "Berlin Pond is a public resource 
and should remain open to recreation." 
 
I strongly oppose the City of Montpelier's despicable actions in trying to basically 
privatize a public natural resource located in another town.  This is wrong and we 
elect our Representatives to make certain these sorts of things do not happen. 
 
Thank you, 
Ed Gallo 
Richmond, Vt 
 

 


